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Craig, Sondra

From: John Neumann <jneumann3456@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 7:10 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: In Support of Firehouse Commons

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Members of the City Council, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for Firehouse Commons, a transformative project that will preserve 
the historic Fire Station #2 at 626 Monitor Street while revitalizing La Crosse’s Northside. Firehouse Commons 
will directly benefit our community by offering affordable spaces for local entrepreneurs, fostering economic 
growth, and driving further investment in our city. 
 
Adding this property to the tax roll for the first time further highlights its value, generating new revenue while 
supporting small businesses in industries like woodworking, mechanics, and construction. Firehouse Commons 
is a community-focused development that reflects the needs and values of Northside La Crosse. 
 
I urge you to prioritize this meaningful, locally-driven proposal over an out-of-town corporate office. 
 
Thank you for your thoughtful consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Neumann 
Owner, Wrench & Roll 
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